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 13th May 2021  

Year 5 Brooklands Museum Visit 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To link with our recent transport topic in Year 5 and build on our understanding of forces, we have 
arranged a visit to Brooklands Museum on Friday 25th June 2021.  
 
While we are at the museum, the children will take part in a ‘Gateways to the World by Air’ guided 
tour, which includes a walk through Concorde. They will also participate in a “Downhill Racers” 
workshop, as well as visiting the museums other exhibits of historical vehicles.  
 
We will be leaving school at 9.00am and expect to be back at Holly Lodge no later than 3:15pm.  
Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle in small rucksack.  Children should wear 
school uniform as usual but they may wear trainers or other comfortable shoes if they wish as the 
visit will involve some walking around the museum site. Unfortunately we are unable to invite 
parent volunteers on this occasion. 
 
In order for this visit to proceed, we need to ask for a contribution of £15.50 per child. Although 
this payment is voluntary, the visit will only take place if there are enough contributions to make 
the trip possible. Otherwise, the trip will be cancelled and a full refund will be made. Assistance may 
only be given where a family is in receipt of Income Support or Jobseeker’s Allowance. This will 
cover the entrance fee, the costs of the activities and the cost of coach transport.  Assistance may 
only be given where a family is in receipt of Income Support or Jobseeker’s Allowance.   
 
Consent and payment should be made online via Scopay. Please speak to the office if you do not 
have a Scopay log in. We request that payment and consent is received no later than Friday 11th 
June 2021. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 5 team 

 

 

 

** Please be aware trips are all subject to the continued Covid-19 rulings** 

Please note that calculations of transport costs are based on all children in a class or year group participating in the visit. In addition, non-

returnable entrance charges may have to be paid in advance. We therefore regret that, in the event of absence, full refunds cannot be guaranteed. 
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